
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

19 January 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers    
  
Re: Key Stage 4 Curriculum Pathways Guidance Evening – Thursday 21 January 2021 4.45 pm – 6.45 pm 
 
Over the past week, Year 8 students, with support from yourself and teachers, have started the Key Stage 4 
Curriculum Pathways process. We hope that the information sent home, the resources on the school 
website and the remote learning lessons and tasks have been useful. 
 
The Guidance Evening will take place this Thursday from 4.45 pm – 6.45 pm. This will be live and virtual and 
can be accessed via your child’s Microsoft Teams account. It is advisable that you familiarise yourself with 
how to access this before hand – hopefully your child can help as it is the same way that they access Teams 
for their remote learning. It would be really great if you and your child were both present at the evening. 
 
On the evening, you will have the opportunity to attend up to eight different subject meetings where you 
can ask questions about the various courses at Key Stage 4, either through the chat facility or via 
microphone. As the meetings will be attended by more than one set of parents at a time, and you are 
unable to book individual appointment times, the evening is not an appropriate forum to discuss the 
progress of your child. 
 
The subjects represented are below and it is recommended that prior to the evening, you consider which 
meetings you would like to attend. The meetings will last for 10 minutes with a 5-minute interval between 
each.  
 
GCSE Geography   

GCSE History         

GCSE Modern Foreign Languages         

BTEC Graphic Design and Media         

GCSE Psychology          

GCSE Art, Craft and Design         

GCSE Food Preparation and Nutrition        

GCSE Computer Science          

OCR National in Engineering Design        

Level 2 Physical Education         

BTEC Health and Social Care        

Music (RSL Level 2)         

OCR Creative IT and Multimedia        

Drama/Performing Arts  

 

 



 
 

 

The link to the website below provides a clip as to how to access Teams for the evening. 

 

https://www.hungerhillschool.com/page/?title=Year+8+Curriculum+Pathways&pid=305 

 

This will be the first time that we have conducted this event virtually and whilst we anticipate it to run 

smoothly there may be glitches so please bear with us. We value your feedback and will be sending out an 

evaluation form which we hope you will complete, including a section for any further queries.  

 

Please contact the email admin@hungerhillschool.com if you require any further guidance.  

 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs L Pond 

Headteacher  

 

 

Miss H Tredgett  

Assistant Headteacher 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

https://www.hungerhillschool.com/page/?title=Year+8+Curriculum+Pathways&pid=305
mailto:admin@hungerhillschool.com

